
Christmas waste collections 

 

 

 

This year all household waste collections in Cornwall will change over 
Christmas and New Year and it's important that everyone checks the 

new arrangements.  
 

The changes mean no one will have to wait more than a couple of extra 
days for a collection. Without the changes, some households could 

have waited over two weeks for a collection. 
 

Collection timetable 

  

 

For information about collecting Christmas trees, clinical waste and 

what to do with extra food waste, please visit the Christmas waste and 
recycling collections page on Cornwall Council’s website. 

 

https://cornwall.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b22106188babc3bc72a50b07&id=133e513966&e=e4c7e5af0d
https://cornwall.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8b22106188babc3bc72a50b07&id=133e513966&e=e4c7e5af0d

